
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

     WE WOULD LIKE TO CHALLENGE YOUR SCHOOL TO RUN & 
RAISE MONEY FOR CHILDREN WITH BRAIN TUMOURS IN THE 
                   ANNA’S HOPE 5K SCHOOLS CHALLENGE 
                              ON 0CTOBER 9TH 2016  
 
Dear                
  Our School want to help children with brain tumours by running and raising  
funds for Anna’s Hope in the Schools Challenge in the Anna’s Hope 5K Fun Run in the Perkins 
Great Eastern Run on October 9th 2016 in Peterborough.  
 
Our school would like to challenge your school to see who can raise the most money for this 
local children’s charity. The winning school will receive an Anna’s Hope School Challenge 
Trophy and every pupil that runs and raises money will receive a certificate. 
 
In addition there are prizes of a TV for the top primary and top secondary school who raise the 
most money for Anna’s Hope and £500 Chroma Sports vouchers to the top fundraising school 
overall. 
  
We would love to do our best to help children who are diagnosed with the biggest cancer killer 
of children in the UK. It would therefore be really appreciated by our school and Anna’s Hope if 
your school would accept our challenge. 
 
Every Penny raised will go towards children in this region with a brain tumour 
 
For more information about the Anna’s Hope Schools Challenge please visit  
http://www.perkinsgreateasternrun.co.uk/fun-run/anna-s-hope-schools-challenge 

If your school is up for this challenge, then please get back to me and I will let Anna’s Hope 
know we are challenging each other. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                                    .  
 

 
 


